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Lab News

The table below shows running Subject Recruited 6,442
totals of patient recruitment. Subjects Declined 1,253

Compliance Rate 80%
47% male 53% female

Labor Day
Monday, September 2
University Closed 

Vieira Lab/DRDR Meeting
Wednesday, September 4, 11, 
18 & 25--- 1:00 p.m.
414 Salk Pavilion

Oral Biology Journal Club
September 3 & 17  12:00 p.m.       
414 Salk Pavilion

DRDR UpdatesUpcoming Events

Module 1             1586    Emergency 75 UDHS                         8

Module 2             1886 Oral Surgery            33 Orthodontics        310

Module 3               738 Pediatrics               316 Other                    169

Module 4               514 Implantology 15 AEGD                       26

Dental Hygiene     423 Prostodontics 117 Periodontics           78

Endodontics 74 Special Needs          74

For newsletter questions, comments or suggestions,  
please email Alexandre Vieira at ARV11@pitt.edu

Subject Recruitment Location

Suggesting to avoid endodontic or 
periodontal treatment in favor of a 
dental implant is probably not in the 
best interest of patients, as the case 
published in the Compendium of 
Continuing Education in Dentistry, An 
Argument Against Extraction as a 
Treatment Alternative for Restorable 
Teeth suggests.  The irreversible nature 
of tooth extraction should be what 
motivates professionals to avoid tooth 
loss, not to accelerate it.  

Read the full article here.
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